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Palau Visitors Authority appoints new Managing Director 

  

 The Palau Visitors Authority’s Board of Directors is sharing to the community the appointment of  

Mr. Kadoi Ruluked as PVA's Managing Director, effective June 26, 2020. Mr. Ruluked began his 

tenure with PVA in 2005 as a Marketing representative. From then, he continued on to becoming 

Marketing Manager in 2010 and then in December 2016, assumed the position of Operations and 

Programs Director.  

 The Covid Crisis has turned the tourism industry into disarray. Mr. Ruluked’s work ethic, years of 

experience, dedication and eagerness to learn are a few of his attributes that make him perfect for 

the job at this time.   

 We ask the public, especially the tourism industry to continue to support PVA and Mr. Ruluked as 

we chart our course through these difficult times.   

  

Mr. Ruluked can be reached at kadoi@pristineparadisepalau.com or (680) 488-1930 or 2793. 

  

 


